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TO NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

FROM THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

29 APRIL 2024 

 

MEC MAJUBA TO VISIT MANTJEDI SPECIAL SCHOOL  

 

The MEC for Education, Mr. Bonakele Majuba will undertake a Support visit to Mantjedi Special School in 

Pankop Village in Dr JS Moroka Local Municipality this morning at 11H00. 

 

The visit is part of the ongoing efforts by the MEC to address the plight of disabled learners in the 

Province by ensuring that they equally receive the requisite support to free their full potential. 

 

The intention of the MEC is to visit all the 18 Special Schools in the Province before the end of May 2024 

following a commitment he made when addressing Principals and Members of the School Governing 

Bodies of these schools in February this year. 

 

The MEC has already visited a sizeable number of Special Schools addressing some pertinent issues 

that are affecting the delivery of quality learning and teaching. 

 

The media is invited to accompany the MEC at Mantjedi Special School at 11H00. 

Inquiries:  

Jasper Zwane : 0837431804  

Gerald Sambo  : 0815267802 

 

 


